
EAGLE    NEWS
Anderson Island Elementary September 20, 2024

September 30 Booster
Club Meeting 5 p.m.
Riviera Restaurant

Everyday
Fitness Club & Recess
wear  walking shoes

dress for the weather

Mondays PE

Tuesdays STEAM

Wednesdays 
Library Day

Return library books
ACE day 

1:30 dismissal

Thursday STEAM & Music 

Friday Outdoor Classroom 

Good afternoon, Eagle Families,

We had another great week here at Anderson Island Elementary!
I’d like to take a moment to wish Leo, Gabe, and Mrs. Tate a very
happy birthday, as they will all be celebrating their birthdays this
week.  

This week, we also took the time to discuss our emergency drills.
These drills are important for keeping our school community safe,
and we’ll practice them monthly throughout the year to ensure
everyone is prepared.

As always, I encourage you to get outside this weekend and enjoy
the last days of summer. Take time to rest, and don’t forget to
pick up a good book!

I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.
- Mr. Miller

Volunteer Needs
Volunteers to walk with

students 
8-8:20, daily

 Outdoor Classroom
12:30-1:30, Fridays

Library help one hour
per week



This week we worked hard on completing our I-Ready Reading and Math Diagnostic
assessments (almost everyone finished). Although this assignment is long (and
sometimes tedious), it provides great data. We also completed two wonderful book
studies; kindergarten and 1st-grade students focused on Huggapotamus while 2nd
and 3rd-grade students learned about respect while reading Chester's Way.
During specialist time, we learned about and created neurons and brains, checked
out books in the library, had a wonderful music lesson with instruments, and worked
on a plant scavenger hunt!
As we head into the weekend, I want to wish you all a great time. I'm looking forward
to seeing you all next week for more exciting learning adventures!
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Notes from the Classroom


